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Tēnā koe
 
I refer to your email dated 29 April 20224, requesting the following under the Official Information 
Act 1982 (the Act): 
 
 

“This is a request for clarification of official information under the under the Official Information Act 
1982 in relation to staff salary. 
  
We request the following information: 
  

• Total remuneration positions between $95k and $100k. 
  
We do not wish to cause unnecessary expense or burden for your agency. Should clarification be 
required, please call or email. Similarly, if a request proves unnecessarily burdensome in form and 
we are likely to be able to adjust that request to be more specific or better suited to your information 
systems without losing the benefit of what is sought, please get in touch. If there is likely to be a 
delay in the assembly or provision of some of the information requested, pleased provide the balance 
as it becomes available. 
In any place where possible, data that can be presented in an excel format is preferred to other 
methods of presentation e.g. PDF. 
To avoid unnecessary printing and postage costs, we ask that you send a confirmation of receipt, 
the response and any other correspondence related to this email address. Please refer to 
“remuneration” in the subject line.” 
 
After investigation, at the date of your request, the confirmed number of remuneration positions 
between $95k and $100k at the Ministry is a total of 20.  
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review of this response by the Ombudsman, in 
accordance with section 28(3) of the Act. The relevant details can be found on the Ombudsman’s 
website www.ombudsman.parliament.nz  
 
The Ministry publishes our Official Information Act responses and the information contained in our 
reply to you may be published on the Ministry website. Before publishing we will remove any 
personal or identifiable information. 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
 
Suzanne Williams 
Kaiwhakahaere| Manager  
Te Rōpū Pūmanawa Tangata | Human Resources 
Te Kāhui Tangata | Corporate Services 
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